
COMMITTEE MINUTES for
HUMAN RESOURCES

Date: March 26, 2008 Place: Rm 103, Supreme Court Chamber

Convened: 3/26/2008
3:00 PM

Recessed: Reconvened: Adjourned: 3/26/2008
3:30 PM

Present: Representatives Smith-CH, Abdul-Samad-VC, Granzow-RM, Foege, Ford, Forristall,
Grassley, Heaton, Heddens, Hunter, Jacoby, Mascher, Miller, L., Olson, T., Palmer, Petersen,
Roberts, Soderberg, Tomenga, Upmeyer, Wessel-Kroeschell

Absent: None

Excused: None

Chairperson Smith called the March 26, 2008 meeting of the Human Resource
together in room 103 at 2 pm.

Roll call was taken and quorum was present.

Minutes of the March 24, 2008 Human Resource Committee meeting were approved.

Chairperson Smith recognized Representative Hunter for opening comments on SF
2340. Chairperson Smith recognized Representative Hunter for closing comments
on SF 2340. Representative Hunter made motion to move the SF 2340. Roll call
vote was taken. Aye 20 No 0 Absent or not voting 1. SF 2340 will now move to
the floor as a Senate File.

Chairperson Smith recognized Representative Wessel-Kroeschell for opening
comments on SF 2252. Chairperson Smith recognized Representative
Wessel-Kroeschell for closing comments on SF 2252. Representative
Wessel-Kroeschell made motion to move SF 2252. Roll Call vote was taken. Aye
21 No 0 Absent or not voting 0. SF 2252 will now move to the floor as a
Senate File.

Chairperson Smith recognized Representative Palmer for opening comments on SF
2319. Chairperson Smith recognized Representative Palmer for closing comments
of SF 2319. Representative Palmer made motion to move the SF 2319. Roll Call
vote was taken. Aye 20 No 1 Absent or not voting 0. SF 2319 will now move to
the floor as a Senate File.

Chairperson Smith recognized Ranking Member Representative Granzow,
Representative Foege and Representative Tomenga for their service to the
committee as they are retiring at the end of the 2008 Session.

Ranking Member Representative Granzow expressed her appreciation for the Human
Resource Committee and her time of serving on the Committee.

Vice Chair Representative Abdul-Samad thanked the committee for his experience
on the committee.

Seeing no new business to come before the committee Representative L. Miller
moved we adjourn.

Representative Mark Smith

Fran D. Smith, Committee Secretary
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